
05-Aug-2021 
EAA Harbor Springs Chapter 1087 Update 

 
 

SADLY our Breakfast Meetings are temporarily suspended 

Following the indoor guidelines from the CDC, our breakfast meetings are being suspended.  
Hopefully we can resume them soon, this darn Covid situation is frustrating for sure. 
 

Upcoming Events – next up is our annual Picnic at KMGN 

• 11 August Wednesday (Rod’s earlier email said the 14th which was a small mistake) – An 
OUTDOOR event, so we are good to go!  Our KMGN Picnic BBQ will be from 6-8pm outside 
the terminal as normal.  More details to come VERY SOON in a separate email.  We will have 
a sign up list for items to bring.  The chapter will provide the hamburgers and hotdogs. 

 

• 23+24 September - Thursday and Friday - Young Eagles event at Mackinac Island KMCD for 
the Boy Scout troops.  Pilots, if you can fly please advise Rod and Bill.  Time – TBD 

Recent Event Summary 
 

• 12 June Visit Pete’s Carbon Cub project – a nice turnout for talk about plane building and 
doughnuts.  Maybe we can do another one of these. 

• 27 June Sunday - Fly-out to Mackinac Island KMCD – was cancelled due to weather 

• 10 July Saturday - Young Eagles event at Boyne City N98 was a perfect day.  We flew 54 
Young Eagles, collected $344 in donations, and even picked up two new members.  Thanks to 
Bill Myers and the Hernandez family for the always efficient registration process.  Nick Dankins 
for the computer work.  Jim Ance, Frank Carleton, Ed Dembeck, Larry & Mable Johns as the 
ground crew and of course the pilots, Tom Cook, Bryan Shumaker, Steve Spencer, Jerry 
Schmidt, Charlie MacInnes and Alan Struza.  Here’s a couple pics: 



 

2021 Chapter Dues 
• If you have not done so already, please be prepared to give Rod your $20 at the next available 

opportunity. 
 

 
Chapter 1087 Board Members:  

• Peter Aiello, President 

• Rod Cortright, Secretary and Treasurer 

• Bill Meyer, Young Eagles Coordinator 


